Heath Renninger 6/19/2025

The Pine Grove Area School Board Reviewed your evaluations/district goals and we continue to be

pleased to inform you by vote for the 2024/2025 school year were satisfactory. We also want to inform
you that your goals for 2025/2026 are set. We hope that you continue to direct the school district in a

positive direction in the future to continue the growth that is occurring to increase during the 2025/2026
school year.

Sincerely

P Ty

David Lukasewicz
President
Pine Grove Area

School District



